
SANGSTER NEWS 

A BIG Thank-You to:  

 Parents for participating in our 

Emergency Reunification Drill.  

 Our basketball teams, coaches, 

and shooting practice supervisors 
who all worked hard to develop 
player skills again this season.  

 Mrs. Moore for organizing and 

supervising Swim Club.  

 PAC for funding the Swim Club 

opportunity for our students.  

 

Special Thanks to the Boys & Girls 
Club for providing Science at Noon 
Sessions for our school.  Daniel Osborne, 
Team Lead  of Leadership and Nature-
Based 
Programs led 
four engaging 
sessions for 

students in 
grade three 
through five. 
The kids loved 
it!  

April 1, 2019 

   Coming up... 

April 1
st
 – School Re-opens  

April 4
th
 – PAC Meeting at 6:30 

April 5
th
 – Hot Lunch  

April 11
th
 – Early Dismissal at 11:53  

April 12
th
 - Non-instructional Day 

April 17
th
 – District Cross Country Running event after school  

April 19
th
 – Good Friday holiday 

April 22
nd

 – Easter Monday holiday 
April 24

th
 - District Cross Country Running event after school  

April 25
th
 – Hot Lunch  

April 26
th
 – Photo Day (individual, class, sibling, clubs and teams, etc.) 

           
            Please check the app or website calendar for May dates. 

Newsletter  

Sangster March Bulletin Boards! 

Principal’s Message 
Welcome Back!  

 

I hope everyone had a wonderful Spring Break. March 
zipped by, but it sure was a busy first two weeks. Students 
had the opportunity to share their learning with their 
parents at the Learning Conferences evening and we had 
a great turn out of parents for our Emergency 
Reunification Drill.  

 

As we move into April our students and coaches will be 
working hard to prepare for the Cross Country Running 
events at the end of the month.  

 

Over the Spring Break I had time to reflect on how 
wonderful a community of educators, learners, and 
families we have at Sangster. What a special place for all 
of us!  

 

Have a great month of April everyone!  

Reminders: 

 Grade 5 Burger Night fund-

raiser  on April 6th at The 
Rose pub to help fund their 
year end trip. 

 Watch for a Sangster Cook-

book with recipes shared by 
students, parents, and staff 
members and artwork from 
our students.  

 Sangster Apparel, with our 

updated school logo is in the 
works! 

 Please consider volunteering 

to help with the PAC Spring 
Fair coming up in May. It’s 
always a great time and an 
important fundraiser for 
school resources!  


